OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 03 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1279 without my signature.

This bill requires the Department of Public Health to develop outreach programs to
educate the public about Valley Fever.

The department already provides fact sheets, brochures, posters and other educational
materials to raise awareness of this disease. Expanding this program would necessitate
additional resources which should be considered along with other funding requests as part
of the budget process.

Sincerely,

Edmund G. 2‘77 %0(4/‘/ /)
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